
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TERM 1 ROUNDUP 
Let’s Glow Crazy Disco 
After a last-minute cancellation of the Food, Fun and Fiesta, the PTA 
kicked into action and ensured some fun for the kids with the Let’s Glow 
Crazy Disco.  With their pre-paid wristbands bright and visible, kids were 
able to walk straight in to start the party! What a fun night!  
 
 
 
 
 
Flower Market 
This year, the wonderful Nicole Benjamin from Bays Flowers helped us 
bring you a Flower Market with absolutely gorgeous and fresh flowers. 
What a great way to raise around $1500 for the school. 
 
 
 
Get Moving Festival 
What a great event run by Nicola and David Kayes.  There were heaps of 
Silverdale kids getting stuck in and participating, and some of our senior 
students and past pupils helped out as Marshalls. Get Moving gave 10% 
of the registration fee back to Silverdale and also had a sausage sizzle 
with all profit going to the school.  Well done. 
 
 
 
 
Ice Creams for Kruden 
Lastly, we were humbled to be able to help raise some funds for Kruden 
Johnson, one of our wee year one students currently undergoing 
treatment for Leukaemia.  The sale of ice creams throughout March 
enabled us to give the Johnson family $1500 to help them with some of 
the costs associated with getting Kruden well again.  We hope to see 
you back at school soon Kruden! 
 
 

SILVERDALE SCHOOL 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

MOTHER’S DAY MARKET 
Thursday 10 May 
From 9am, School Hall 
Mother’s Day gifts $1 - $10. 
 
LADIES’ NIGHT AT THE MOVIES 
Thursday 10 May 
6:45pm, Hoyts Whangaparaoa 
For tickets, email 
s i l v e r d a l e p t a @ g m a i l . c o m   

 
WHITTAKER’S CHOCOLATES  
Month of June 
Great prizes and incentives for 
k i d s  a l o n g  t h e  w a y .  

 
COUNTRY SHOW DAY 
Saturday 27 October 
10am – 4pm, Silverdale School 
 
Also coming soon…  
> Quiz Night 
> Kids’ Movie Night 
> Father’s Day Celebration 
 
 

Thank you to all our disco 
sponsors, supporters and of 
course, all parents and teachers:  
 
 

Thank you for your ongoing 
support of our school, Nicole.  
 
 

Thanks so much for including us in your event 
and giving us the chance to raise some funds. 
 
 

It’s still a while away but our fantastic Country Show Day takes a huge amount of planning and organising and we need as 
much help as we can.  There are so many things you can help with – are you a business that could supply goods or services 
on the day or leading up to the day?  Would you like to be one of our major sponsors? Do you have some spare time and 
could commit to helping on a stream of work? Are you an entertainer and would like to showcase your talent on the day? 
There are so many ways in which you can help.  Please email us at silverdalepata@gmail.com if you want to discuss further. 
 

Thanks for all your support of the PTA and our 
wonderful school.  As always, we love feedback -  
the good the bad and the ugly!  Email us at: 
silverdalepta@gmail.com 

PTA 


